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July 20th, 2010: UPDATE to Sierra Madre School Site / Construction 
 
To Our Neighbors: 
 
 
 
 

NOTIFICATION 
 
 
 
Due to some extremely poor communication, we have been delayed moving the modular buildings one 
additional day. We now plan to bring the floors on site WEDNESDAY morning; the 21st. Work will 
commence around 0800 after we get the crane set and do our safety meetings.  
 
Due to the permitting of heavy and oversized vehicles and the hours that they are allowed to be on the 
roads, the buildings and cranes may arrive on site much earlier but have been clearly instructed to park, 
shut down, and wait until 0700 before beginning to set up. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Frazer G. Thompson, P.E., LEED ap 
Owner's Representative - PUSD 
(626) 396-5850 ext. 89177  office 


